

Robert Street, Lower Gornal, Dudley, West Midlands. DY3 2AZ

> Tel: 01384 818275 Fax: 01384 818276

E-mail: info@roberts.dudley.sch.uk

www.robertsprimary.org.uk

9th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have all had a good weekend despite the wet weather. It was lovely to see the children return to school last week and already they are working incredibly hard.

This week we welcome our Reception children to school full time. We are looking forward to getting to know them and seeing them grow over the coming months.

I wanted to thank everyone in the Roberts community for making me feel so welcome last week. Your words of support and encouragement have helped me feel part of the school community in a short period of time.

I am keen to arrange a time for me to meet with parents/carers informally so I can share with you our priorities for this year, as well as taking feedback from you. It will also be a good chance for me to meet more families and refreshments will be provided.

I would like to meet with parents/carers on Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> September at either 9am or 3pm. This week we will launch our weekly newsletter and further details of how you can book a place will be included.

Yours sincerely

Mr Carl Watkins Headteacher

Lighting the Way to Success















